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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

5th October 2018

Our ref: EC/O/Lethome
Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware, during our Autumn term at Grove Academy, your child is learning about “The good the bad and the gruesome” about the Egyptians. We have been offered an exciting opportunity for your child to visit Birmingham Museum to take part in lots of interactive and exciting activities, including a hands on workshop which will link to their current learning. 

The four classes will be visiting the museum across two separate days.
Hufflepuff RC and Hufflepuff KE will be visiting on Tuesday 23rd October 2018.

Hufflepuff JW and Hufflepuff JB will be visiting on Thursday 25th October 2018.

Children will need to arrive at school at the earlier time of 8:15am ready for a prompt 8:30am departure and will return at approximately 3:45pm. Children are expected to wear full school uniform, a warm and waterproof coat and sensible footwear. We ask for a donation towards the trip of £14.00 per child, to be paid by Friday 12th October via your child’s Parentpay account. This cost includes admission, coaches and guided tours. If enough donations are not collected, the trip may not be able to go ahead.

Please do not hesitate to communicate through your child’s diary if you need assistance with Parentpay. Your support in using this system will help the school enormously, thank you.
If your child requires an inhaler, they will need to have this in school prior to the trip so it can be taken with them. 
Yours Faithfully,

Year 4 Team
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Name of child ______________________  Class_____________________________
I give my child _________________________________ permission to attend the visit to Birmingham Museum on Tuesday 23rd October/Thursday 25th October.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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